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From: Kean Engie 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 1:18:26 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please Vote for Tree Codes
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Hi Shoreline Council:

This is my email in support of Tree Codes per the following:

Vote for approval of the definition of a 6” dbh Significant tree 
Vote that a permit is required for removal of every tree 24” dbh and over  
Eliminate Director authority to waive and reduce retention of trees on construction sites
Eliminate Director authority to reduce replacement trees on construction sites

Please direct Staff to save the Cedars on 5th Ave NE and “provide sidewalks and retain all the tall trees in
good condition”.

Thanks for protecting our canopy of mature, climate moderating trees.

Kean Engie
Shoreline WA
Email:  esinvestor@Gmail.com
"But, these days, we’re all Ukrainians.” Washington Post
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